
REPORT FOR ACTION 

Placeholder report for Temporary Suspension of Four 
Seasons Site Development Ltd. 

Date:  April 12, 2017 
To:  Government Management Committee 
From:  Director, Purchasing and Materials Management 
Wards:  All 

SUMMARY 

This is to advise that I am still completing my consultations with respect to the 
temporary suspension of Four Seasons Site Development Ltd based on the referral 
from Government Management Committee on Item GM19.12 on April 3, 2017 and that 
the updated report will be on the agenda of the Government Management Committee 
meeting on May 1, 2017.  

CONTACT 

Michael Pacholok, Director, Purchasing and Materials Management Division 
Phone: 416-392-7312, e-mail: mike.pacholok@toronto.ca 

SIGNATURE 

Michael Pacholok  
Director 
Purchasing and Materials Management 
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